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Year 5
We had a lovely transition session today meeting all the Year 5 students for 2024. We
would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and look forward to
working with you next year.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could please organise the following school items.
These items need to be clearly labelled with your child’s name.

➔One art shirt (long sleeved)
➔One library bag
➔ Two boxes of tissues (not labelled)
➔One pencil case
➔Set of textas
➔ Set of coloured wind-ups or coloured pencils
➔Pencil sharpener, pencil eraser, highlighters (no gel/glitter pens)
➔ 3 x large Glue sticks
➔ 2 x HB pencils
➔Pair of scissors
➔ 2x blue rub out pens
➔ 2x red rub out pens
➔Drink bottle for water
➔ 2 x fine tip whiteboard markers
➔ 1 x set headphones or earphones
➔ 1x book box (your choice of any

design or colour)
➔ 1x pencil holder

Please note exercise books will be sent home to be
covered.

NOTE:

Sports Uniform days are Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday.

Library Day to be confirmed.

Thank you  

Year 5 Teachers,
Sue Duck, Jo Good, Mercedes Goss and Kirby Hilton


